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Frigoglass consolidates manufacturing and changes operating model for the US market
Athens, January 27, 2014 – Frigoglass today announces its intention to discontinue manufacturing at its Spartanburg, South Carolina, facility. This follows a decision to change the operating model in the US and focus on the commercial activities of sales & marketing, distribution and servicing. Manufacturing is expected to cease by the end of the first quarter of 2014. The facility manufactures and sources coolers to satisfy demand in the North American market. Frigoglass intends to serve the requirements of its North America customers from its network of existing manufacturing facilities. 
The decision to discontinue manufacturing at the Spartanburg site follows Frigoglass’ previously announced programme to right-size its manufacturing footprint and address the performance of loss making operations.
Frigoglass will provide an update on the expected annualized cost savings and related restructuring charges at the time of announcement of its fourth quarter 2013 results.
Torsten Tuerling, Chief Executive Officer of Frigoglass, commented: 

"While we are confident in the longer-term growth fundamentals of our business, we previously outlined our plans to review and right-size our manufacturing footprint in the face of sustained challenging market conditions. We are committed to address loss-making operations within our portfolio and to continue to optimise our cost base. Following a thorough evaluation of all available options, and after efforts to turn around the business, we have taken the decision to discontinue manufacturing at our Spartanburg facility and serve the market from our global manufacturing facilities. This will allow us to better utilise our asset base and improve competitiveness. We remain committed to improving the performance of our business and enhance customer value." 
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